
 

 

May 10, 2024 

 
The Honorable Tom Cole  
Chairman  
Committee on Appropriations  
2308 Rayburn House Office Building  
Washington, DC 20515 
 

 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Ranking Member  
Committee on Appropriations  
2413 Rayburn House Office Building  
Washington, DC 20515 
 

 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Town of Randolph Sanitary Sewer System Improvements project. The 
entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Randolph, located at 72 Main St. Randolph, 
NY 14772. The funding would be used for the construction of various upgrades to the Town’s 
wastewater treatment facility (WWTF), including the addition of effluent disinfection and the 
replacement of various antiquated assets.  

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it directly aligns with the State and Local 
Tribal Assistance Grants (STAG) requirements for a clean water project as an upgrade of critical 
wastewater treatment infrastructure. This will in turn help protect water quality for the community 
and surrounding environment.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title VI of 
the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C. 1381 et seq. I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and 
neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Nicholas A. Langworthy (NY-23) 

Member of Congress  
 


